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 Please ask for: Anna McCarthy  
www.norfolkesinet.org.uk/ArtsEducation Email:  anna.mccarthy@norfolk.gov.uk 

 
 
Headteachers of all Norwich secondary schools and Heads of Department for Art 
in all Norwich secondary schools. 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 

Gallery space for Artwork 
 
 
We are currently re-hanging the Arts in Education Gallery at the Norwich 
Professional Development Centre, and wondered if your school might be interested 
in submitting some pupils’ artwork for display? 
 
We are asking for up to five pieces of work from each Norwich area secondary 
school, and would also like to include an artist’s statement from the pupils to 
accompany each piece. 
 
If this sounds of interest, please contact me and I will arrange to collect and hang 
your selected pieces. 
 
 
Many thanks indeed 
 
All best wishes 
 
 
Anna McCarthy 
Arts in Education Partnership Co-ordinator 
 
 


